December 28, 2017

Department of environmental Quality
525 West Allegan St

Lansing, M1 48909

RE: SRN N2430 Shiawassee County

2" Violation Notice

This is in response to the 2nd violation notice. The process of doing separate spread sheets to keep
track of the boat side and the other parts is more detailed than | had thought. | should have the break
down for AST to input the information into the spread sheet the on January 4, 2018. This will be able to
use each month. We have be keeping track of parts made. So going forward we will be able to do this
timely each month. This will allow us to be in compliance with our permit.

We will also be filling out the pti 129-16a for changes. While going over the forms making sure all
material was in compliance so we make sure we had everything we needed in the report. This will get
everything in one change.

You will have the monthly reporting and the PTI no later the January along with the monthly reporting
as of May 1, 2017 through December 30, 2017. This will bring us current.

Sincerely

Diane Gagnier

Owosso Composites

989-723-8997






